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MRS Catherine Naito 
229 Whale Beach ST 
Whale Beach NSW 2107 

RE: REV2021/0034 -231 Whale Beach Road WHALE BEACH NSW 2107 

229 Whale Beach Road 
Whale Beach 
NSW 2107 

8 November 2021 

The General Manager 
Northern Beaches Council 
By email: council©northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 
Cc: Rebecca Englund 

Dear Sir/Madam 

Re: REV2021/0034 

I am writing on behalf of myself and my husband, the owners and occupiers of 229 Whale Beach 
Road, which adjoins the entire southern boundary of the site at 231 Whale Beach Road - the subject 
of Application Number: REV2021/0034. 

In a letter dated 4 June 2020 I set out our main objections to the original proposal (Application 
Number DA2020/0442). Amended plans were submitted in August 2021, which did not in any way 
address any of our concerns so in letter dated 30 September 2021 I reiterated our objections to the 
development application. Further amended plans were submitted with a cover letter dated 7 October 
2021 and this letter is a written submission objecting to these latest plans for Application Number: 
R EV2021/0034. 

The latest plans do not address any of our concerns, and it is clear from the cover letter that the plans 
were only amended as council would not allow the planned driveway to encroach onto the nature strip 
to the eastern side of the property. None of our concerns have been addressed and objections remain 
exactly as set out in my previous letters. 

Yours sincerely 

Catherine Naito 

2021/778810


